10/10/2016 Fwd: Question - Cappell, Mitchell

Fwd: Question

Manuballa, Vinayata, DO

Thu 8/27/2015 3:01 PM

To:Cappell, Mitchell <Mitchell.Cappell@beaumont.edu>;

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Paul, Lynne" <Lynne.Paul@beaumont.org>

Date: August 27, 2015 at 3:00:53 PM EDT

To: "Manuballa, Vinayata, DO" <Vinayata.Manuballa@beaumont.org>
Subject: RE: Question

Hello
A single case report does not constitute research. The policy remains the same. Good luck on reporting the
interesting case to a journal.

Lynne Paul

Lynne Paul RN, MSN, CIP

Institutional Review Board (IRB) Nurse Manager
Beaumont Health

Research Institute

3601 West 13 Mile Road

Royal Oak, M| 48073

248-551-0653

Lynne.paul@beaumont.org

From: Manuballa, Vinayata, DO

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 2:49 PM

To: Paul, Lynne <Lynne.Paul@beaumont.org>
Subject: Question

Dear Lynne,

Up until now a single case report has not needed IRB approval, and was exempted by the IRB. We plan to report
a single case report of bladder cancer extending into the prostate. Is the policy still the same that a single case
report does not need IRB approval at Beaumont Hospital?

Thank you,

Vinayata Manuballa
GI fellow
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